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 Bulletin 

The Bauder Vision is Building 100% Success  with Quality and Honor!  Bauder 

will do this by  preparing all children for on or above grade level work in mid-

dle school and beyond by collaborating as educators and a community. 

Dear Bauder Community, 

My heart is heavy as I sit and compose this letter to you.  But, as adults 

we all know that life does not go as we always planned and life can take 

us on a different path than what we intended.  I believe that whatever 

job someone does at a school it impacts children and that requires 

each person’s best, full commitment and robust health.  Unfortunately, I 

am experiencing some concerns that are beginning to limit my stami-

na.  I absolutely love my job and the Bauder community and have felt 

so blessed to work with such a  dedicated, extraordinary staff, such 

caring, involved families and serve your special, unique and amazing 

Bauder children. However, my family and I have decided it is time for 

me to retire.  Please know that this has been a very difficult profession-

al  decision to make and I will walk away from Bauder with many, many 

cherished memories and a wealth of treasures because of the opportu-

nities for learning that each of you  and your children have afforded me 

as the Assistant Principal, and then Principal at Bauder.  Each day I 

walk the Bauder building I am inspired by what I see your children 

doing.  I am touched by their dedication to their learning and their 

caring hearts when it comes to others.  It is such a wonderful reflection 

of you, their families, and all that you have instilled  in them. What  I 

most cherish and will miss every day, is what thoughtful and kind chil-

dren you are raising.  When adults ask me about what our future will be 

like in the hands of our young people today,  I always tell them to come 

to Bauder, meet our children, and you will be assured that the future is 

BRIGHT and full of Promise.  I have been so very blessed and so very 

proud to work in this community and work with you as we partnered to 

educate children’s minds and hearts. Each day, for the rest of my life,  I 

will be forever grateful for this amazing journey the Bauder community 

has afforded me.  As the district works to select the next very fortunate 

principal at Bauder, please know that I will work with him/her to make 

this transition smooth and seamless for children.  My plan is to speak  

with our children during my last week here but I am communicating 

this to you now because the job has been posted and some of you 

might want to share this with your child yourself.  My last day on cam-

pus as principal will be Friday, October 12.    

My heart will be forever filled with joyful memories, the meaningful 

work, and the faces of our enthusiastic, precious, beautiful Bauder chil-

dren.  Thank you so much for giving me some of my best years  and 

know that I am so very grateful that you allowed me to be part of your 

child’s  life.    

With children in mind,  

Lisa  Bultmann  

 Message from the principal     September 2018 
Dates to Remember 

Sept. 9-14  9/11 Day of Giving donation drive 

Sept. 14    Walk-a-thon (During P.E. ) 

Sept. 18     Spirit Night—PDQ (3:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.) 

Sept. 20     K-Kids Meeting (8:00 a.m.) 

Sept. 27     Tallahassee Chaperone Mtg. (6:00 p.m.) 

Oct.  02      Student Council Elections 

Oct.  02      STEM Intermediate (2:45 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Oct.  02      Boosters Meeting (6:00 p.m.) 

Oct.  05      Student Council Meeting (8:10 a.m.) 

Oct.  06      Seminole Sounds  SHS (9:00 a.m.—11:30 p.m.) 

Oct.  09      STEM Primary (2:45 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Oct.  10      2nd gr. Playdate  (3:30 p.m.-5:00 p.m.) 

     Walsingham Park 

Oct.  10      SAC Meeting (6:00 p.m.) 

Oct.  11      PreK & Kdg. Playdate (3:30 p.m.-5:30 p.m.) 

     Boca Ciega Millenium Park 

Oct.  15      No school for students 

Oct.  16      STEM Intermediate (2:45 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Oct.  17      1st gr. Playdate (3:00 p.m.-5:00 p.m.) 

     Walsingham Park 

Oct.  17      Spirit Night—Chipotle (5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.) 
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Birthday Celebrations:  In the past some families have 

sent in food treats to celebrate birthdays in the Bauder 

Cafeteria.  We have many children that have food related 

allergies and we are no longer allowing birthday food 

treats to be shared in the cafeteria.  We understand that a 

child’s birthday is a wonderful thing to celebrate and if 

your family would like to send in something to honor your 

child’s birthday you are welcome to send in pencils, eras-

ers, or some type of trinket from a dollar store.  Please 

send those things to the classroom teacher to be passed 

out.  As always, we thank you as we work together to 

make Bauder a great and safe place to be for children. 

Character Word of the Month :  Responsibility 

Doing your best and taking ownership for your words 

and actions. 

SCHOOL HOURS 

School hours are 8:45 a.m.—2:45 p.m. 

Students are not to be dropped off in the morning prior to  
8:15a.m., as there is no supervision until then.  Pick up in the 
afternoon must be by 3:05 p.m..  Thank you 
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Bauder SAC—SAC met as part of the Seminole  Ecosystem Tuesday, September 4th.  

The Ecosystem committees met and discussed moving forward with creating smooth 

pathways from elementary to middle, middle to high and high to college.  Partnerships 

were discussed and how the Ecosystem schools could stay united in their efforts to 

gather resources from the community to benefit the education and transitions 

for students.   Bauder’s SAC will meet on 9/12 at 6:00 p.m. in the forum.   

Volunteer Updates 

All Level I volunteers will be escorted 

to the classrooms this year. 

Level II volunteers please wear your 

badges when volunteering or eating 

lunch with your child. 

If you have any questions about volun-

teering, please email Patty Gaston at 

gastonp@pcsb.org 

 Join K-Kids!!! 

The first K-Kids meeting for all 4th 

and 5th graders will be on Sept. 20th 

in Ms. Courchene’s classroom at 7:45 

a.m. 

    

  Spirit Night—September 18th 

PDQ (Park & Seminole Blvd.) 

3:00p.m.—8:00p.m. 

Booster Update 

Dear Bauder Families, 

Our school year is off to a great start.  Thank you for all of the parents 

who have purchased t-shirts and turned Bauder Boosters supporter 

forms. 

If you would still like to join – you can pick up a form in the office or go 

online to: https://squareup.com/store/bauder-boosters-inc. 

Thank you for supporting our annual Walk-a-Thon.   Please remember 

to send in your Box Tops.  Campbell’s Labels program has been dis-

continued, so please do not send these with Box Tops. 

Our annual Cookie Dough fundraiser information comes out Sep. 21st.  

This is a great way to buy gifts for friends and family while supporting 

Bauder students. 

Next spirit night is at PDQ on Sep. 18 – hope to see everyone there. 

P.E. NEWS 

Parents/Guardians, please remember that students are re-

quired to wear proper footwear for Physical Education 

class.  Boots, sandals, flip-flops, crocs, or shoes with heels are 

not permitted for safety reasons.  If the ground is wet/muddy, it 

is recommended that your child brings an extra pair of socks 

and shoes to school with them to change into, if needed.  

If your child is not feeling well and needs to be excused from 

class or you would like them to “take it easy”, please provide a 

note with an explanation of the situation.   Also, if your child is 

out for an extended period (5 school days or more) due to ill-

ness or injury, please provide a note (from a parent/guardian or 

a physician’s office) stating that they are allowed to resume P.E. 

Thank you so much for your cooperation!  We are looking for-

ward to another fantastic year in P.E.!” 

Message from the Cinic: 

Please make sure you do NOT send your 

student to school if they have had any of 

the following 24 hours prior to school: 

 Fever 

 Diarrhea 

 Vomiting  

*Eye discharge (may return with a physi-

cian note)  

*Pinellas County School’s continue to 

have a no Nit/Lice policy 

*Please keep your child at home if they 

have complaints of a sore throat and or 

bad continuous cough.  

*Skin Rash- A note from Health Care Pro-

vider stating that your student is NOT 

contagious and is cleared to return to 

school.  

*Keeping your student home when sick, 

will help your student get well and pro-

tect their classmates from illnesses.  

FROM THE CAFETERIA! 

If your child had free or reduced lunch status last school 

year,  it will expire on September 25 and the student will 

become full pay.  Applications for free or reduced lunch 

are now being accepted.   Apply online at 

www.myschoolapps.com.    You must reapply every year. 
Lunch is $2.00 and Breakfast is free. 

https://squareup.com/store/bauder-boosters-inc
http://www.myschoolapps.com

